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I am a homeschooling mother her in the state of Oregon. It would be a huge 

inconvenience and waste of tax payers dollars, to have to administer a test 3 times a 

year to children being homeschooled. You’re already having us test our children 

throughout grade school, it would be an over reach of the state to try and make this 

mandatory for each home schooled child. Oregon needs more relaxed laws when it 

comes to homeschooling, not stricter ones. My child does not need to be examined 

throughout the year by someone from the schooling system. Our family is 100% 

against this new bill!  


